
Another Brooklyn : a novel
Woodson, Jacqueline, author.

Art in America, 1945-1970 :
writings from the age of
abstract expressionism, pop
art, and minimalism

Ninth Street women
[electronic resource] : Lee
Krasner, Elaine de Kooning,
Grace Hartigan, Joan
Mitchell, and Helen
Frankenthaler : five painters
and the movement that

changed modern art
Gabriel, Mary, 1955-

Family properties : how the
struggle over race and real
estate transformed Chicago
and urban America
Satter, Beryl, 1959-

Troubling the waters :
Black-Jewish relations in the
American century
Greenberg, Cheryl Lynn.

Brownsville, Brooklyn :
Blacks, Jews, and the
changing face of the ghetto
Pritchett, Wendell E.
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Brown girl, brownstones
Marshall, Paule, 1929-

Giovanni's room
Baldwin, James, 1924-1987.

The wedding
West, Dorothy, 1907-1998.

The Museum of
Extraordinary Things
[electronic resource] : a
novel
Hoffman, Alice.
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